
	
	

Memo	Moscow,	Russia	2019.	
	

September	18,	Zwaan	Stoker,	president	of	the	Dutch	foundation	‘Classical	Art	Centre’	
and	Tom	Hageman,	president	of	the	‘International	League	of	Fine	Art	Schools’		travelled	
from	Beijing	to	Moscow	as	a	guest	of	the	‘Moscow	State	Academic	Art	Institute,	named	
after	V.I.	Surikov	of	the	Russian	Academy	of	Arts’.	
It	is	one	of	the	most	prestigious	and	important	art	schools	in	Russia.	
	

		 		 	
	
September	19	was	a	meeting	with	the	Vice-rector	mrs.	Zenkova;	the	Head	of	
International	Student	Services,	mrs	Guseva	and	the	International	Relations	Coordinator	
mrs.	Bukova,	discussing	cooperation	an	possibilities	for	exchange.		
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September	20	tZwaan	Stoker	and	Tom	Hageman	visited	the	‘Moscow	Academic	Art	
Lyceum	at	the	Russian	Academy	of	Arts’,	for	a	meeting	with	the	Associate	Director	of	
International	Relations	Mrs.	Rabotyaeva,	discussing	the	same	subjects.	
	



			 			 	
	
The	Moscow	Art	Lyceum	is	a	preliminary	vocational	art	training	for	children	11-17	
years	old.		Teaching	curricula	include	painting,	sculpture	and	architecture.	
The	best	pupils	may	continue	their	studies	at	the	Surikov	Academy.	
Both	institutes	are	interested	in	cooperation	and	exchange	programs	with	the	
Netherlands	and	other	countries.	
	


